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HHT Committee

From: Barbara Henny <bjh554@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2017 9:42 AM
To: Stacy Crivello; HHT Committee
Subject: Front St Apartments HHT-39

Good morning, 
I would like to submit testimony on behalf of an elderly tenant living in the complex here. 
If it is too late to submit by email, should I bring 16 copies to the meeting today?   Thank 
you for responding. 
Barbara Henny, Co chair, Steering Committee, Front Street Apartments. 
 
 
From Eileen Sealey, Front Street Apartments: 
 
Dear Council Members, 
As a resident of Front Street Apartments, I am concerned that the current rents for these 
apartments will no longer be affordable, but will increase to full market value in 2019. 
That increase will be twice the amount I currently pay monthly. 
 
I am a senior citizen and have resided her for the past ten years.  I am retired and need to 
work part time in order to keep up with living expenses.  There are many people living here 
in the same situation as myself.  I have no idea where I would live!  It would be impossible 
to pay the amount of rent they will be asking.  I pray and hope there is a way you are able 
to help us. 
Mahalo Nui 
Eileen Sealey 


